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 CITY OF PRINEVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING BRIEF 

Tuesday, January 19th, 2010 at 6:30 p.m.   
The complete minutes are available by digital recording  

 
 
 

City Commission Members Present:   Marty Bailey, Don Wood, Deb Harper, Al Baensch, Linda 
Chadwick, Seth Crawford, Bob Orlando 
Commission Members Not Present:   
Staff Present:  Scott Edelman, Josh Smith 
Provided Testimony: None 
 
WORKSHOP: 
 
A.  The Planning Commission conducted a workshop on a proposed update to the City’s 
sign code.  The workshop began at 6:00p.m. and more edits were made to the 3rd draft. 
 
B.  Due to time constraints the mixed use discussion was postponed to the next meeting 
on February 2nd. 
 
   
PUBLIC HEARING:   
 
There was no scheduled public hearing for this meeting.  The next public hearing will take place on 
February 2nd at 6:30 p.m. 
 


